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Programs at the Winters Community Library in April 
 

(Woodland, CA) – The following special programs will be held during the month of April at Yolo 

County’s Winters Community Library, located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters:  

 

 In-N-Out Burger’s Cover to Cover Library Reading Program, through April 15: Children between 

the ages of 4 and 12 are eligible to participate in this fun reading challenge and receive a free In-N-Out 

coupon. For additional details visit the library or call: (530) 795-4955.  

 

 April 8: Block Party: Come Build with Legos!, 2:00 p.m. Join us for this new program where 

children and youth can build with Legos.  

 

 April 27: Día de los Niños / Día de los Libros, 6:00 p.m. This is a multicultural program for the 

whole family featuring storytelling and a special performance. Participate in fun activities and 

receive a FREE book! 

 

The following ongoing programs continue in April:  

 

 SUCCESS: Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays at 3:00 p.m.  

 Tales for Tails: Tuesdays at 3:30 p.m.  

 Needle Arts: 1st and 3rd Tuesdays at 4:00 p.m.  

 Family Story Time: Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m.  

 Literary Trails: Wednesdays at 2:00 p.m. 

 Family Hui: Thursdays at 9:00 a.m. 

 Lego Block Party: 2nd Saturday at 2:00 p.m. 

 Hora de Cuentos/Bi-lingual Story Time: Thursdays at 6:30 p.m. Sponsored by First 5 Yolo.  

 Family Movie: Last Saturday of the month at 2:00 p.m. All movies are ‘Family Friendly’ (rated G 

or PG). Call the library for the title at (530) 795-4955. 

   

NOTICES: The Winters High School will be closed on April 17 in observance of Lincoln’s Birthday.  

On April 17 all Yolo County Library branches will be open from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Except where noted, all programs are sponsored by the Winters Friends of the Library, are free to attend 

and no registration is required. For more information, contact library staff at (530) 795-4955, visit the 

Yolo County Library at: www.yolocountylibrary.org  (see calendar for Winters Community Library-

http://www.yolocountylibrary.org/


specific events) or connect with the Yolo County Library on Facebook at: 

www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.   

 

### 

http://www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org

